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Thursday 20th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers        

  

Travelling Book Fair: Friday 4th November – Wednesday 9th November 2022 

 

After Half Term, we will be welcoming back the Travelling Book 

Fair! The pop-up bookshop brings the very best in children’s books 

for all ages, from award-winners and the newest titles to treasured 

classics, with prices starting from only £2.99.  Every purchase made 

goes towards helping to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

 

The Book Fair will be held on:  

Friday 4th November 2022: 3:10pm-3:50pm 

Monday 7th November 2022: 3:10pm-3:50pm  

Tuesday 8th November 2022: 3:10pm-3:50pm 

Wednesday 9th November 2022: 3:10pm-3:50pm 

 

The Book Fair will take place in our Sports Hall and for entry and exit; we are asking children and their adults 

to use the Sports Hall exterior doors, located between Year 4 Sea Otters and Year 4 Seals. 

 

Payment for books will be taken through the Travelling Book Fair website. Access to the website will be given 

through a school iPad, whereby you will guided to the secure card details section by a teacher assisting with the 

fair. Once again, we will be able to order in additional books to arrive after the fair, if we sell out.  

 

Thank you for your support, we look forward to welcoming Singlewell children and their adults to the Book 

Fair. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Olaide  

 
 


